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Burke, Ruth A

From: Marcia Harrington <mharringtonplante@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 11:12 PM
To: Crawford, Jeff S
Subject: Keep Maine's Air Clean!

Dear Jeffrey Crawford, 
 
For the record, I would come to Augusta to testify in person on July 30 if I could, but unfortunately, I have to 
travel out of state that day.  
 
I feel very strongly that the DEP's petition to pull Maine out of the Ozone Transport Region is wrong and I am 
shocked it is being suggested. It is working to improve the health of our citizens and, if anything, we should 
increase our cooperation with other states in the region.  
 
Reducing Maine's participation in this agreement could induce other states to leave as well, resulting in more 
ozone pollution for Maine, which in turn harms our health, our environment and our businesses. Given our 
geographic position, we need strong clean air protections in those upwind states, and in order to achieve that, 
we need to stay fully committed to this agreement.  
 
Please continue to support important clean air protections and Maine's participation in the Ozone Transport 
Region. Best, Marcia Harrington 
 
Sincerely, 
Marcia Harrington 
 
,  


